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August 31, 2017 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Per OSHA 29CFR1910.1200, amendments to the European Directive 67/548/EC and 
1999/45/EC, and Commonwealth of Australia [NOHSC:1005, 1008(1999)], the products you 
requested a SDS for are non-hazardous.  They do not contain more than 1% of a component 
classified as hazardous or more than 0.1% of a component classified as carcinogenic.  Therefore, 
the products do not require a SDS.  However, when working with these or any chemical reagents, 
we always recommend the use of gloves, lab coats, and eye protection.  Invivoscribe Technologies 
assumes no liability for damage resulting from handling or contact with these products.  If you have 
requested a SDS for a hazardous product, we will provide a SDS. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Invivoscribe Technologies Technical Support 
(support@invivoscribe.com). 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Invivoscribe Technologies 

 
 


